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November 11
Guild Meeting

10:00 AM

St. Andrew’s Church
8231 Callaghan Rd.

Remember to bring to
the meeting:
• Nametag (wear it)
• Library  books,
videos & patterns
• QPC and Bright
Hopes Projects
• Smiles  for  your
friends

 Calico Rose Award

LET US GIVE THANKS!
When I was a child my favorite season of the year was fall.  The

trees were ablaze with wonderful color as were the gourds,
apples, pumpkins, and other harvest crops.  Obviously I did not
live in south Texas!!

Fall’s highlight, that wonderful American invention of Thanksgiv-
ing, always gives us an opportunity to think about blessings.  On a
personal note, I am thankful for good health, loving children, a
generous husband and the anticipation of the arrival of a grand-
daughter.  I am sure your list is also long and meaningful.

As a guild we also have a lot to be thankful for.  Twenty-six
years ago there was a group of dedicated quilters who gave our
guild a very firm foundation.  We have a wonderful meeting place
and many dedicated volunteers who make it possible to contribute
to our community through many fulfilling activities such as Bright
Hopes, Community Outreach, Youth Alternatives and many others.

I personally want to thank you, the membership, for allowing me
to serve as your president for almost two years.  Although at times
this has been a frustrating job, the benefits far out way the few
problems.   I am also thankful to all the board members who have
supported me over these past two years.  Their dedication, profes-
sionalism, and insight are critical for keeping our organization
viable.  Of course none of this could happen without all our mem-
bers.  You are appreciated and valued even though we seldom tell
you so.

During this season of harvest, let each and every one of us be
thankful!  What is on your list?

Ruth

The Calico Rose for October goes to Kitty
Janiga for her wonderful catering of the style
show. The menu
was as fabulous
as the food.

JENNIE RAYMENT

MAGICAL
MANIPULATIONS

WITH THE MUSLIN
MISTRESS
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MEMBERSHIP INFORMATION
REGULAR DUES $20    SENIOR (over 65) $15
Send your check with SASE to:   Gloria Hammond

    For further information call 695-8737

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING
monthly  yearly

Full Page Ad $60.00   $660
1/2 page Ad $30.00   $330
  (Horizontal - 7 x 4 3/4
  Vertical - 3 3/8 x 9 1/2)
1/4 page Ad $15.00   $165
Business Card (2 x3.5) $10.00   $110

NEWSLETTER INPUTNEWSLETTER INPUTNEWSLETTER INPUTNEWSLETTER INPUTNEWSLETTER INPUT
DEADLINE:  Midnight Monday  after Guild Meeting)
email to quiltnews@satx.rr.com is preferred.
Or mail -Dea Jae Shore

Board Meeting Minutes
October 2, 2006

JENNIE RAYMENT PROGRAM AND
WORKSHOPS

This skinnyish, red-haired, slightly wacky Brit is
totally obsessed with “Nipping and Tucking” – fabric
manipulation and surface texture. Unique in her field,
she’s now internationally known for her quick, simple,
innovative and original techniques with manipulated
material. Jennie lectures and teaches a wide variety
of classes to patchworkers, quilters and embroiderers.

LECTURE: MAGICAL MANIPULATIONS WITH THE
MUSLIN MISTRESS

USLIN MISTRESS
A remarkably lighthearted romp through the mys-

teries of fabric manipulation and surface texture
mainly from ‘Tucked Up in Bed’ and ‘Tinkering with
Texture’. See the vast array of ingenious ideas for
twiddling and fiddling material and giggle at the antics
of the worlds most infamous  ‘Muslin Mistress’ and
hear about Miss Whiplash. All Show and Tell - no
sleepy making slides, just a little sex and stitching.

FRIDAY WORKSHOP
TWITCH, TWIDDLE AND TWEAK

MANIPULATED MAGIC
An ingeniously innovative 3D circular sunflower-like

design packed with nifty notions for tactile and textural

manipulation. Easy to assemble - no awkward
templates - just Jennie’s specially simple novel
piecing technique.

Creativity rules OK – play with the shapes,
experiment with colour, embellish with beads and
embroidery, tuck in an insert or two and Hey Presto!
a delightfully delectable hanging/cushion/quilt block
approx 28" square. (class from ‘Creative Tucks and
Textures’.)

SATURDAY WORKSHOP
TWIDDLING AND FIDDLING

FOR THE TERRIFIED
Amaze yourself with this nipped, twiddled and

manipulated 3D ‘Lily’ block. Oh so simple - just a few
squares and rectangles. Add an intriguing arched
border (no nasty curved seams) to complete this
delightful 20" square block/panel/cushion/quiltlet (or
use the pieces for two 12" squares). Play with
shapes and structural forms, enjoy a little inserting,
folding, padding and persuading to produce your
own uniquely designed block.

December

Holiday party with potluck, fun, and fellowship

 Board members present: Ruth Felty, Dea Jae
Shore, Larry Beauchamp, Lois Beauchamp, Judith
Miller, Barbara Gilstad, Karen Nanos and Teresa
Tijerina. Mary Mc Carthy and Sandy Mehall were
absent.

President: The meeting, held at the St. Andrew’s
Presbyterian Church, was called to order at 5:04 pm.
The September Meeting Minutes were approved as e-
mailed and published. Kitty Janiga will receive a Calico
Rose for her positive attitude and willingness to work
on guild projects. Based on the response from the
membership at the last business meeting, the auction
is to be held in even-numbered years. A motion was
made to schedule the auction in even-numbered
years, the motion was seconded and the motion
carried.

President Pro-Tem: Lois will inventory the perma-
nent collection of quilts. The TLC Chair and committee
are to submit guide lines for the permanent collection
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General Meeting Minutes
October 14, 2006

and the board will meet with the TLC committee after
the first of the year to discuss this issue and deter-
mine which quilts meet the criteria to remain in the
collection.

Amy Cotrell gave a quilt to the guild commemorat-
ing 911, and a motion was made to give the quilt to
the Community Response Committee, the motion was
seconded and the motion carried. The responsibility
of the Memorial Quilt will fall under the President Pro-
Tem.

Secretary: Fifteen calls were received in the last
month.

Treasurer: September Report - Operating Balance
$6,062.48, Reserve $32,671.78, CD $20,000.00, and
Total $57,334.26.

Programs: Eighteen tables have been reserved for
the October Garage Sale.

Services: Judith will write a letter to facility officials
of St. Andrews, on the contract renewal for regular
meetings and possible location for the Guild Auction.

Community Outreach: A copy of the 2006 third
quarter activity and job description updates dated
Spring 2006 were submitted.

Parliamentarian: The names of incoming officer
nominees were presented. A ballot box will be used to
vote at the business meeting.

Unfinished Business: Board members were asked
to remind their committee chairs to complete work on
updating their job descriptions. The Calendar of Work
was discussed and revisions were made. Dea Jae will
distribute 2006 Meeting Minutes and Treasurer’s
Report CD to all new officers. Judith Miller will orga-
nize a committee for the Christmas Program.

New Business: Dea Jae will provide CDs to all
current officers.

The meeting adjourned at 6:52 pm.
Teresa Tijerina, Secretary

President: The meeting was held at the St.
Andrew’s Presbyterian Church meeting hall and called
to order at 10:00 am. The September minutes were
approved as published. Kitty Janiga received a Calico
Rose for preparing the food served at the Style Show.
Lucille Shehan is home now after having a stroke a
few weeks ago.  Based on the response from the
voting ballots submitted by members at last month’s
meeting, the Auction will now be held on even-num-

bered years. The Quilt Show will be held in 2007 and
the Auction will be in 2008.

Treasurer: September Report - Operating Fund
$4,657.48, Reserve $32,776.16, CD $20,000.00,
and the Total $57,433.64.

Special Events: Janet Miller unveiled the 2007
Quilt Show raffle quilt “San Antonio Fiesta.” Tickets
will be available in January.

Newsletter: Members were reminded the Block
Party is now on a quarterly basis and the block is
displayed for three consecutive months in the news-
letter.

Programs: The Indoor Garage Sale is today;
payment is being taken today for the November
Jennie Rayment program and sign up sheets are
available; forms are also available for the first Ugly
Quilt Contest in January today, there will be no entry
fee, more details are in the newsletter.

Community Outreach: Sandra Retzloff will be
organizing volunteers for the Creative Inspiration
Expo held January 18-20. Those interested in assist-
ing were asked to call Sandra.

Parliamentarian: There are nominees for all board
positions, the slate was accepted as presented.
President, Bobbie Ashley, 2nd V.P. Dea Jae Shore,
4th. V.P. Bernie Ferris, 5th V.P. Barbara Sumlin and
Donnis Todd, Secretary Lori Branson. Being no
nominations from the floor, nominations were closed.
There will be an absentee ballot in the newsletter for
all members to participate in the election of new
positions. Approval of the budget will be held at the
next meeting.

Unfinished Business: All committee chairs are to
turn in a copy of their inventory of the guild storage
by the first Monday of November to the chair they
report to. In addition, all committee chairs are to
attend a meeting after the November program to
discuss this issue.

There were 91 members and 8 guests present.
Name tag fines collected - $2.00.

The meeting adjourned at 10:18 am.
Teresa Tijerina, Secretary
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Treasurer’s Report
 For the Nine Months Ending September 30, 2006

Year to Date 
Actual 2006 Budget

REVENUES
Auction $7,493.75 $10,000.00
Bus, Houston 0.00 1,200.00
Dues - Membership 2,466.00 5,000.00
Interest 914.95 960.00
Newsletter/Directory Ads 565.00 1,000.00
Other 1,193.36 400.00
Retreat - Summer 10,008.00 9,120.00
Retreat - Winter 3,420.00 3,300.00
Quilt Show 360.00 3,250.00
Workshops 1,600.00 3,200.00

Total Revenues $28,021.06 $37,430.00

EXPENSES
Administration $4,243.42 $4,500.00
Auction 3,898.95 4,000.00
Archives 0.00 175.00
Bright Hopes 75.57 1,000.00
Bus, Houston 0.00 1,200.00
Community Response 0.00 1,500.00
Storybook Quilts 0.00 500.00
Storage facility 3,325.00 4,440.00
Community Outreach 22.88 500.00
Library 0.00 300.00
Magazines 0.00 50.00
Membership 67.11 250.00
Newsletter/Directory 1,820.18 3,000.00
Patterns 0.00 200.00
Postage, Bulk 660.00 1,000.00
Programs 3,851.40 7,550.00
QPC 74.78 500.00
QPM 238.83 350.00
Rent (Meetings) 1,200.00 1,650.00
Retreat - Summer 10,051.62 9,120.00
Retreat - Winter 6,667.00 3,300.00
Sales Tax Expense 36.11 300.00
Quilt Show 454.19 3,350.00
Telephone 454.60 800.00
Video Library 0.00 300.00
Welcoming 7.91 100.00
Workshops 2,075.00 3,500.00
Webpage 251.35 251.35
Ethel Howey Grant 0.00 1,000.00
Total Expenses $39,475.90 $54,686.35
OPERATING ACCOUNT $4,657.48
SAVINGS ACCOUNT 32,776.16
CD 20,000.00

TOTAL GUILD FUNDS $57,433.64
KAREN NANOS, TREASURER

Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild
Proposed 2007 Budget

Expenses Income
Operating Budget

Interest 1,100.00$   
Other (General fund) 400.00        
Ethel Howey fund 1,000.00$    
Quilt Show 28,000.00    48,000.00   
Administration 4,500.00      
Door Prizes 220.00        
Bright Hopes 750.00        
Community Response 100.00        
Storybook Quilts 500.00        
Storage facility 4,900.00      
Community Outreach 250.00        
Library 300.00        
Membership 100.00        4,500.00     
Newsletter/Directory 2,500.00      800.00        
Patterns 100.00        
Postage, Bulk 500.00        
Programs 8,220.00      
QPC 350.00        
Rent (Meetings) 1,650.00      
Telephone 700.00        
Transfer funds 490.00        
Video Library 300.00        
Workshops 3,250.00      3,200.00     
Webpage 300.00        
Operating Budget 58,490.00$  58,490.00$  

Self-Sustaining Functions
Retreat-Summer 10,000.00$  10,000.00$  
Retreat-Winter 3,400.00      3,400.00     
Total Self-Sustaining 13,400.00$  13,400.00$  

Total 2007 Guild Budget 71,890.00$  71,890.00$  

Please look over carefully as this is the
budget to be approved at the November

business meeting.
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Proposed Slate of Officers for
2007

Pres. – Bobbie Ashley

2nd. V.P. – Newsletter – Dea Jae Shore

4th. V.P. – Services – Bernie Ferris

5th V.P. – Outreach – Barbara Sumlin

Secretary – Lori Branson

Election
Election of officers and board members will be

conducted at the November meeting.  Because of
pressing work responsibilities, Donnis Todd
removed her name as candidate for 5th V.P. 
Therefore, there is no need for a mail in ballot, as
stated at the October meeting.   

Singer 221 Featherweights
For Sale

Reconditioned by Singer Expert
Excellent condition

Starting at $475
(210)568-9792

Quilters ShowQuilters ShowQuilters ShowQuilters ShowQuilters Show

CalendarCalendarCalendarCalendarCalendar

Internatioanl Quilt Festival
November 2-5, 2006
George Brown Convention Center
Houston, Texas

Miss Ima’s Quilts
Bob Bullock Texas State HIstory Museum
October 28 - January 7
This exhibit showcases 25 quilts Ima Hogg collected

representing traditional American quilting.
$5.50, Srs. $4.50
1800 N. Congress Ave. Austin, TX
www.TheStoryofTexas.com
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Greater San Antonio Quilt Guild Ugly Quilt contest 
January 13, 2007 
Entry Application 

 
Please print in ink.   ENTRIES DUE:_December 9, 2006 
 
Please complete this entry form and return it to:  Larry Beauchamp, 3402 Clearfield, San Antonio, TX. 
78230 or email to guildpgm@satx.rr.com 

 
For Security reasons, a photograph of the quilt must accompany this entry form.  
 

Entries limited to GSAQG members.  You may include membership application with this 
form. 
 
Name: Last__________________ First__________________ Phone 
(___)_______________ 
 
Email: ___________________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________________ Apt/ box_________ 
 
City: ________________________State: _________Zip: _________ 
 
Quilt Name: _____________________________________________ 
 
Pattern/Design source: __________________ Original Yes: ___ No: ___  
 
Quilted by: ________________________ (must Include) 
 
Width:  ______Length: _____ Year completed: ______ Main Color: ________________ 
The Quilt’s Story.  This information will also be the information used to describe your 
quilt as it is presented to the membership for judging  
 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

=] 

First prize is this
wonderful little

machine

You can print this form from the web
site,

www.sanantonioquilt.org/pages/
programs.htm
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Quilt Show 2007
A Fiesta of Quilts

Janet Miller and her team unveiled the Raffle quilt for the 2007 Quilt Show. It is a
dazzling representation of the spirit of San Antonio.

See this beautiful quilt in color at www.sanantonioquilt.org/pages/quiltshow.htm

Tips & Hints
by Holly Nelson

· If you use regular photocopy paper for paper piecing, very lightly mist the paper with water before
tearing it off.  This makes it easier to remove and less likely to rip out your stitches.

· To keep from having to match corners of your quilt blocks, stagger the blocks and use a half-block
at opposite ends of each row.

· To keep your bobbin and thread spools together, use a twist tie – up through the thread spool,
through the bobbin hole and a quick twist and no more digging around for a match.  The twist ties that
come with garbage bags are long enough for most spools.
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  Sunshine and ShadowsSunshine and ShadowsSunshine and ShadowsSunshine and ShadowsSunshine and Shadows    
Betty Tope’s and Liz Hooge’s 92-year old father is in intensive care.  Betty asked that we pray for

him.  Thanks to Lois Beauchamp for the information.  And our prayers are for Betty and Liz and their
family.

Bobbie Ashley relayed that Mary Rodriguez’s husband, At, died in September. The funeral was
Wednesday, September 20 at St. Mathews Catholic Church with burial following at Fort Sam.  Our
prayers and thoughts are with Mary. Mary’s address is 11119 Whisper Valley, San Antonio, TX 78230.
Mary is not a Guild member, but a friend of many of our members.

Shirley Carter had surgery Monday, September 25, for a hernia.  She went back to the hospital with
an obstruction a few days later, but is now mending well (good enough to go to a quilting sale!)  Shirley,
our prayers and good wishes for a continued smooth recovery.

Sorry I didn’t get to say a good-bye to all of you.  Our house sold September 2 while in Dallas, we
found a house quickly and things went like lightning from there. Thanks to Kitty Janiga, Lois
Beauchamp, Marilyn Bellows, Dee Leclair and Sherry Allred for answering my call of panic!  Lois, Dee,
and Marilyn packed my sewing room on Sunday, October 1.  Sherry packed the pantry on Sunday and
Kitty who packed the living room and hallway. .  A really big thanks to Marilyn and Kitty who came again
on Tuesday and packed the whole kitchen.  Also thanks to everyone who sent encouraging messages.
They convinced me that destroying the house and its contents was NOT a good solution. We moved on
Wednesday, October 4 and unloaded in Dallas, Friday, October 6.  Miss you all.   If you’re ever in the
Dallas area, please holler!   We are only 3 miles north of I-30 in Rowlett.  Our new address in 3601
Bermuda Drive, Rowlett, TX 75088.   Phone is 972-472-2028.

From Margie Cook we learn than Kalico and Keepsakes in Lytle is closing.  She has converted her
garage into a Quilting Center so that she can continue teaching.  They are now finished and open for
business.  So now comes the fun of continuing to build the business!  She is now developing the les-
sons plans for next year.  They will be having a First Saturday monthly event, a variety of classes, a
mini-retreat, and special events.  The classroom can easily accommodate 15 students.  Good luck to
Margie on her new venture!

It was announced at the Saturday, October 14th meeting that Lucille Shean has had a stroke, is home
and would appreciate cards.  Our best wishes and prayers for a good recovery go to Lucille.  Her ad-
dress is 3302 Litchfield Street, San Antonio, TX  78230-4006.

Remember, if you have any news that you want to share with Guild members, I am still doing the
Email Tree and Sunshine and Shadows.   My email will remain qorg@aol.com.   My cell phone will
change soon, but for now is still 210-393-8878.     Amy C.
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COMMUNITY OUTREACH UPDATE 
 

Community Response Committee (CRC) 
The San Antonio Children‘s Museum and Jefferson Outreach for Older People were 

recipients of a quilt donation from the GSAAQG in October 2006. 
The quilt that went to the Children’s Museum was donated by Sandra Retzloff   The quilt 

donated to Jefferson Outreach was created by Carol Rouse and quilted by Stephanie Martin.  
We are extremely thankful to Sandra, Carol and Stephanie for their generosity to the CRC and 
ultimately to San Antonio organizations that do so much good for our greater community.  Our 
Guild benefits indirectly by the publicity generated from our donations at the charity event where 
the quilt are auctioned/raffled off.  Submitted by Gundy Cleven 16 Oct 2006 
 
Thanks for the Memories 

This past year has been filled with many changes for 
Debra Pavelka. As a result, she has decided that the time has 
come for her to relinquish her role as chair of the Bright Hopes 
committee at the end of this year. To ensure a smooth 
transition, she informed the board of her plan in October so 
that a new chairperson for Bright Hopes can be recruited by 
January. Thank you for your hard work, Debra, and for making 
sure the San Antonio Children’s Shelter received an ongoing 
supply of quilts during your tenure with the help of so many of 
our members who made Bright Hopes quilts. We will never 
forget your smiling eyes when we visited your table at guild 
meetings to either pick up quilt kits and/or to turn in finished 
quilts for you to deliver to the Children’s Shelter each month. 
Indeed, your service to our guild, and especially to children in 
need, has been priceless and greatly appreciated.   
 
Creative Inspiration Sewing, Quilting &  Embroidery Expo 

 Creative Inspirations Expo will be in San Antonio at the Crossroads Mall Norris 
Conference Center from 9 A.M. to 6 P.M., Thursday thru Saturday, January 18-20, 2007. 
Creative Inspiration Expo offers shopping, seminars, workshops, and fashion presentations 
relating to sewing, quilting, embroidery, appliqué and more. The Quilt Guild will have a booth at 
the Expo and will give out information regarding the San Antonio Quilt Guild, its purpose and 
programs.  
 If any quilt member would like to help out in the booth one day for 2 to 3 hrs they will 
not have to pay the $8 entrance fee, they will get in for free.  We hope to have 2 to 3 people 
manning the booth at all times if possible.  Sandra Retzloff will have a sign up sheet at the 
November and January guild meetings for those willing to help out.  
 Visit www.sewingevents.com to learn more about this upcoming event.    

 
Special Note to Chairpersons of Community Outreach Committees: If you have any information you 

would like included in next month’s Community Outreach Update, please contact Barbara Gilstad 
bgilstad@sbcglobal.net.  
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Mary Ruth Flores  Betty Tope  Carol Rouse  Liz Hooge 
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A letter from Renee Bradley
Greetings:

First, I want all of you to know that you are truly family to me.  Thank you so much for all of your monetary
donations, cards, quilted gifts, and phone calls.  A special thanks to Charlotte Keener for her donation of the
raffle quilt.  Of course now I have a picture of the quilt that I will always cherish.

It has almost been a year since I left you all in San Antonio.  Your generosity brought me to Shepherd
Center, which is the best spinal cord rehabilitation facility in the United States.  I have come a long way from my
stay at the University Hospital in San Antonio.  Many of you have received detailed information from
Cassandra.  I wanted to tell you that I am eating every thing I want, pushing in my wheel chair and dressing
myself slowly.   I learned how to become independent in the Boot Camp of the Shepherd military base.  Tee
Hee.  I’m an official chair user.  Although am not comfortable in the chair and maybe that is an indication that I
will be out of this thing in a year! 

As far as sewing, I have an adaptively made sewing pouch to insert my foot peddle underneath my arm in
order to sew. A fellow chair user, Chris, made the pouch for me.  Chris sews and heard that I was a quilter and
later came to see me in the hospital.  Afterwards I my Recreational Therapist, Raye, practiced with me using
the pouch in one-on-one sessions.  It really does work you can sew with a foot peddle under your arm so
maybe they should call this a “Pit Peddle”.   I have not had much time to sew as Jessalyn and I hang out at the
gym exercising, taking care of bills, and doctor’s visits.  The Atlanta traffic is so heavy that this takes precise
planning to get anywhere.   My compute from the house to Shepherd is about 30 minutes IF we leave at the
right time of day.  If we leave during rush hour it may take 1 ½ and that is only if there are no accidents.  Whew!

Living here with Cassandra and Mr. Rickie dog (now in doggie heaven), has been a blessing and a joy!  I
have created total hell and chaos in this house although.  I have nicked the walls, knocked over things in my
wheelchair, and put black marks on the walls, run into cabinets, broke the china tea pot, and scratched the
furniture.  All and all Cassandra still loves me and
never complains about this.  This does not mean
that you will get out of inviting me to your house! 
No, you can not invite me over and leave me
outside, just get ready.  You can pad and move
your furniture but I am coming in anyway.

I have been able to go to cultural events like
viewing the Quilts of Gee’s Bend, an historical
black quilt museum in Underground Atlanta, and
the Atlanta Symphony.  I have attended the Pied-
mont Park Jazz Festival and the Acworth Pioneer
Days picnic and park events.  Even attend the local
Spinal Cord Injury Summit in downtown Atlanta for
2 ½ and stayed in the Omni hotel.  All of the chair
users were accommodated with very plush and
adaptive rooms. 

I am homeward bound on October, the 22nd,
and now have so much titanium in my body that
will definitely set off the airport security alarms. 
The titanium in my body makes me almost the
“Bionic Women”. 

Again, thank you for all that you have done and
hope to see you soon.

Blessed and loved,

Renee

 
 

    www.quilthaus.comwww.quilthaus.comwww.quilthaus.comwww.quilthaus.com    
(830) 620(830) 620(830) 620(830) 620----1382 1382 1382 1382     

info@quilthaus.cominfo@quilthaus.cominfo@quilthaus.cominfo@quilthaus.com    
    

MonMonMonMon----SatSatSatSat,,,, 9:30 9:30 9:30 9:30----5:305:305:305:30    
Sundays, 12Sundays, 12Sundays, 12Sundays, 12----5555    

    

♦Fabrics, books, patterns, notions, gifts, & ideas ♦ 
♦Harvest Home & American Heritage BOMs ♦ 

♦ Elna & HandiQuilter authorized sales & service ♦ 

♦ HQ-16 Rental Program ♦ 
♦♦♦♦   ♦♦♦♦   ♦♦♦♦ 

4444thththth    Anniversary SaleAnniversary SaleAnniversary SaleAnniversary Sale    
November 19November 19November 19November 19----25252525, 2006, 2006, 2006, 2006    
Please note our special Thanksgiving Hours: 

Wednesday, 11/22:  9:30 - 2:00       Thursday, 11/23:  Closed 
 

651 N. Business 35, Suite 510651 N. Business 35, Suite 510651 N. Business 35, Suite 510651 N. Business 35, Suite 510    
New Braunfels, Texas  78130New Braunfels, Texas  78130New Braunfels, Texas  78130New Braunfels, Texas  78130 



Common Threads Issue 1114

 

Classes 
Quilting    &       Kids 

Wearable Art Garment 

Home Dec 

Software & Embroidery 

Sales & Service 

Creative  
Sewing Center 

Instruction on all machines, 

sergers & embroidery products 

purchased at CSC 

Present this  

Newsletter to receive 

a 10% Discount  

on your purchase of 

regular priced  

merchandise.  We 

will stamp your 

newsletter when you 

use this coupon 

Over 5500 bolts  

of 100% cotton 

400 book titles  

3/06 

11777 West Ave. @ Blanco Rd.   
SA,  TX. 78216                                 210-344-0791 

inside Hancock Fabrics at     7046 Bandera Rd. 

SA, TX. 78238   210-681-3969 

Check classes & promotions 
 

www.sewsanantonio.com 

Grandby’s QGrandby’s QGrandby’s QGrandby’s QGrandby’s Quiltsuiltsuiltsuiltsuilts
Machine Quilting and
Machine Embroidery

(210) 490-7813 or
(830) 438-4294

Info@quilts.cc

                                                  Memories by the YardMemories by the YardMemories by the YardMemories by the YardMemories by the Yard
                         210-520-4833                         210-520-4833                         210-520-4833                         210-520-4833                         210-520-4833

Helping you make memories to last.Helping you make memories to last.Helping you make memories to last.Helping you make memories to last.Helping you make memories to last.

Coming in November –

� Harvest Home BOM- another wonderful
block of the month from the Honey Bee Club
(Harvest Spice), this time in luscious greens,
teals, and fushias
� New Beatrix Potter fabric – you’ve seen

the line advertised in the magazines and we will
have it here in November
� � � � � Charm Pack Workshop – a time to make

some last minute Christmas gifts from the popular
charm packs, Saturday, November 11 from 12-4
pm

Store hours:  Monday and Thursday, 10-7Store hours:  Monday and Thursday, 10-7Store hours:  Monday and Thursday, 10-7Store hours:  Monday and Thursday, 10-7Store hours:  Monday and Thursday, 10-7
Tues., Wed. & Fri., 10-5        Saturday, 9-4Tues., Wed. & Fri., 10-5        Saturday, 9-4Tues., Wed. & Fri., 10-5        Saturday, 9-4Tues., Wed. & Fri., 10-5        Saturday, 9-4Tues., Wed. & Fri., 10-5        Saturday, 9-4

6816 Huebner Rd., San Antonio6816 Huebner Rd., San Antonio6816 Huebner Rd., San Antonio6816 Huebner Rd., San Antonio6816 Huebner Rd., San Antonio
On Huebner at Bandera, next to Tuesday MorningOn Huebner at Bandera, next to Tuesday MorningOn Huebner at Bandera, next to Tuesday MorningOn Huebner at Bandera, next to Tuesday MorningOn Huebner at Bandera, next to Tuesday Morning

www.memoriesbytheyard.comwww.memoriesbytheyard.comwww.memoriesbytheyard.comwww.memoriesbytheyard.comwww.memoriesbytheyard.com

Mon. – Fri. 10:00 – 4:00     Saturday 10:00 – 1:00 

Special Sale 
Grace Z44-FF top of the line, no baste 

quilting frame, 
includes all accessories 
 

Regular price  $593.00  Sale Price  $450.00 
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Try this very simple Log Cabin. The block should be 6” x 6” finished or 6.5” x 6.5”
unfinished. All pieces are 2” wide. The Center is 2 x 2. The colors should be 2 Purples
and 2 pinks with a WOW center.

Bring as many as you like with your name attached to each one to the January Guild
meeting. All names go in the basket and the lucky winner in the drawing gets all of the
blocks.

Block PartyBlock PartyBlock PartyBlock PartyBlock PartyJanuary 2007
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November Schedule

November 6 BOARD MEETING-5 PM
St. Andrew’s Church
8231 Callaghan Rd.

November 11 GUILD MEETING-10AM
St. Andrew’s Church
8231 Callaghan Rd.

November 21 - Wearable Arts 6:30pm
Creative Sewing Center
11777 West Ave.
Hostess - Ida Tyson Blankenship

November 28 - Quilt-In 9:00 AM
Check with Shirley for place
Hostess - Shirley Carter


